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Subject: Interstate 95 (I-95) Interchange at Ellis Road 

 Financial Project ID Number: 426905-3 

 Continuous Closure of John Rodes Boulevard at Ellis Road in Melbourne 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Upcoming construction activities will require a continuous closure of South John Rodes 

Boulevard at Ellis Road.  

When: Sunday, August 4 at 9 p.m., through late fall.  

What: Closure of South John Rodes Boulevard at Ellis Road, only local traffic will be allowed 

access between Sheridan Road and Sarno Road. 

 

Detour: Traffic will be detoured around the intersection using Sheridan Road, South Wickham 

Road, West Eau Gallie Boulevard (State Road 518), and Sarno Road (see attached map for more 

information).  

Access to all residences and businesses will be maintained. Electronic message boards and other 

signage will be used to direct motorists. 

Please note work schedules can change due to weather or unexpected conditions. Project updates 

will be posted to the project website, www.cflroads.com. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Melanie Hand, community outreach coordinator at 321-

634-6111 or by email at Melanie.Hand@dot.state.fl.us, or FDOT project manager, Esther 

Montoya by email at  Esther.Montoya@dot.state.fl.us. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Esther Montoya, P.E.  

FDOT Construction Project Manager  

Brevard Operations 
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